
 
Good Afternoon  WSHS Families, 

We hope the extra long weekend provided you all with a 
much needed break.  We know how taxing this on 
everyone.  We certainly appreciated the break!  We will 
continue to provide instruction virtually.  However our 
junior class will be attending either Friday, December 4 
or December 11, 2020 to take the Pre-ACT.  Junior 
families should refer to their Skyward Family Access 
Account for specific information on their child’s testing 
date.  

For those of you who missed our “Helping your Child 
Find Success in the Virtual Environment” Zoom meeting 
of November 12th we’ve attached a recorded version of 
the meeting. Click on the link above.  Topics included: 
mental health, developing healthy habits, time 
management, appropriate work space and Schoology.  I 
believe you will find this all very helpful in navigating 
this online environment.  If we can be of any further  
assistance, please feel free to reach out.  We are here to 
help! Please feel free to reach out to us anytime.  

Stay Well!

Mike Malott
Principal
malott.mike@wsalem.k12.wi.us
West Salem High School

           
Student Online Learning Schedule

Panther Netiquette

Teacher Zoom Links

COVID 19 Updates Page 

District COVID Dashboard

Emergency Technology Issues ?  
If your student is unable to join the classroom due to emergency 
technology issues they should call (608)786-5319 for immediate 
assistance.   Issues unrelated to connectivity should be 
addressed by filling out a help desk ticket. 

Mandatory Homeroom Meetings
Homeroom Meetings are held at 11:00- 11:30 a.m. Friday 
mornings.  These are mandatory and not optional.  
Students not in attendance will be marked Unexcused- 
Truant

                                                     School Nutrition Website  
                                                 Please visit the school nutrition 
website for up to date meal ordering and pick- up and 
delivery information. 
    
 December Harvest of the Month

Is your child interested in the CRVA? Spring Registration 
for the Coulee Region Virtual Academy is open December 
1 through December 18, 2020.  

RESTART DAILY!   We continue to have 
reports of computer issues from students.
Often, the simple fix is to restart the 
computer.  We ask that you remind your 
students to restart their computer at the 
end of the their school day, each and every day! 

Lifetouch Photo  Retakes: 

RESCHEDULED   Due to our virtual learning 
environment, we are working to reschedule our photo 
retakes for a later date.  

West Salem High School 
Update for November 30 , 2020

https://youtu.be/BhbCcM3pjc4
https://youtu.be/BhbCcM3pjc4
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/uploads/content_files/files/Daily_Online_Schedule_9_17_20.pdf
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/uploads/content_files/files/Netiquette.jpg
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vRoM1sRaf67pPzE9_6NnQFok_G_dM327tDbkYmEzrZDksxqEuUt5FbGrhLWrIA0ebrs8iQbqFmyQgzg/pubhtml?urp=gmail_link&gxids=7757
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/schools/high-school/covid-19-updates
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/s/covid-19-dashboard
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/staff/technology
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/s/school-district-of-west-salem-school-nutrition-services
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/uploads/content_files/files/FarmToSchool_Winter_Squash.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17aNia69HQcWXXy19BPgVl6y-eXZQUGVJ5_Gt_apIL8g/edit?usp=sharing

